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OUR STAFF AND RESIDENTS CREATED VALENTINE’S
DECORATIONS FOR OUR DINING ROOM TREE!

VALENTINES BREAKFAST

What a nice event with our community partners, ASM Ambulance, Manchester Fire Department, 
Police Department and Town Management! We were honored to serve the seventy-two officers , 
EMT’S and paramedics who visited our lobby this morning. A special thank you to our Mayor Jay 

Moran, Town Manager Steve Stephanou, and Police Chief Darby for their attendance and support. 
Atlas Healthcare and Arbors of Hop Brook are thankful for Phyllis DiGioia and the admirable work 

she does at the Honor Wellness Center providing counseling and assistance to our First
Responders and Veterans. donation was presented to Honor Wellness by Arbors Director Brandy 

Page and Atlas’s Vice President of Business Development CT. Division, Lori Ryan. Huge shout
out to the team of Arbors residents who volunteered this morning.



GETTING READY FOR SPRING!
Our residents created homemade bird feeders to hang on our terrace in

the back of the building!

WINE 101

MARCH
BIRTHDAYS

EDITH CASELLINI - MARCH 3
MARILLA KELLEY - MARCH 11
CLARA SMITH - MARCH 11
BETSY KIRK - MARCH 14
JANET FORZLEY - MARCH 23 
JESSIE SJOBLAD - MARCH 24
JOYCE COON - MARCH 26

A dear friend of Laurie Robinson, Daniel Senkow was just in town visiting his dad. Lucky for us!!! 
Dan, a Manchester native, now a winemaker in Napa Valley, California shared his story with us
(and a taste of his boutique chardonnay). A wonderful, little ‘Wine 101’ lecture was enjoyed by

residents and staff! We learned how to select AMAZING affordable wines. How to pair wine with 
food. All about the harvest and its many nuances. Folks stayed after the talk to enjoy some

delicious wine, Italian cheeses, olives, and Highland Park Market cookies.


